
I NEED TO CHANGE THE DATE OF MY TRIP ASAP!
From Chantelle Schenck <chantelle.schenck@yahoo.com>
To custcare@rooms101travel.com <custcare@rooms101travel.com>, custcare@rooms101.com <custcare@rooms101.com>
Date 2022-12-29 11:24

To Whom It May Concern,

I recently booked a trip to Cancun Mexico at the Krystal Resort for January 6th, 2023 and due to unforseen circumstances I need to change the

date. Please change the date to January 8th, 2023. I look forward to hearing back from you. Thank You in advance for your assistance.

Sincerly,

Chantelle Schenck


